
 
 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 22, 2019 

 
Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Diane Craig, Chief Anderson, Cindy Rouillard  

The meeting came to order at 6:40 pm  

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Diane Craig was present to express her concerns about a call she received from a former 

Selectperson. 

• Diane expressed concern about a mailing sent to voters in regards to the special town 

meeting.  It stated vote no to ratify the election of March 12, 2019.  Diane was concerned 

that people would be confused with that statement.  Cindy R stated the ballot would be 

reviewed by the attorney.  The moderator and Attorney would explain the voting 

procedure at the special town meeting. 

• Cindy R stated no one replied to the help wanted ad that was in the newspaper for a 

transfer station operator.  Bob asked Cindy to contact the unemployment office to list 

there. 

• Bruce discussed the amount of monies spent on gravel.  Bruce stated the roads need to be 

fixed correctly instead of putting a band aid on them.  Kevin will come to the next 

selectmen meeting to discuss this issue.  

• Bob stated Sandy Sonnichsen is going to submit an application for a 2019 Moose Plate 

Grant for the wiring to the grange.  The contractor will start the foundation repairs the 

end of May.  A contract needs to done before starting the foundation.  Bruce stated he 

would help Gary Dennis with overseeing the grange project.  

• The Selectmen signed a letter to Jessica Dennis, Trustee to the Trust Fund to withdraw 

monies from the Gravel Capital Reserve Fund. 

• The Selectmen signed an abatement. 

• The Selectmen signed a form to have a free dump sticker to residents. 

• The Selectmen signed an Intent to Cut application.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm 


